
Dear El Marino Elementary Family and Friends, 

Get ready to capture your family memories for a lifetime in a way that’s fun, convenient and 
benefits your school. 

Toyo Miyatake Studio is bringing a professional portrait studio to your school on: 

Friday, October 17th from 3:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.! 

For a sitting fee of just $30.00, our professional photographer will shoot several different poses 
of your family.  You’ll be able to review your proofs on the spot within minutes.  Then, for no 
additional charge, we’ll turn your favorite pose into a beautiful 8x10” family portrait in your 
choice of color or black and white. It will be delivered to your school within 10 days, along with 
any additional prints or portraits you choose to order.  There’s no easier or more affordable way 
to get quality, professional family portraits. 

It’s Fun and Easy – Plus it Benefits your School!

Toyo Miyatake Studio will donate 75% of your sitting fee ($20) right back to El Marino to help 
support programs that benefit your children.  In addition, El Marino will receive a donation equal 
to 17% of any additional prints or portraits you order on the day of your event!  Also, your 
school will receive extra money as more families participate.  So, invite your friends and 
neighbors to make an appointment—even if they don’t have children attending El Marino 
Elementary. 

All Family Portraits are delivered in only 10 days!!!

To schedule your sitting, fill out the form below and return it, in an envelope, to your school’s 
front office with a check for $30 made out to “El Marino PTA.”  Kathy Kuwabara will contact 
you to confirm your appointment time. 
Please email Kathy Kuwabara at kmkuwabara@hotmail.com, if you have any questions. 

We look forward to capturing your family memories, 

Toyo Miyatake Studio 

P.S. Don’t wait- sittings are limited to space available, so schedule your sitting by Wednesday, 
October 15th.  And here’s a tip to make your pictures look even better, wear clothes with similar/
complimentary colors. 

Cut Here 

Name:  _______________________________________   # of Family Members _______ 

Address:  _________________________________________________________ 

               __________________________________________________________ 

Phone #: (          )  _________ - ___________________    Donation Received:  ________ 

       Return this form along with a donation check of $30.00 to your school’s front office 


